
From:
To: -- City Clerk
Subject: I am a taxpayer in Petaluma, I do not want the ordinance of city of Petaluma Council to amend chapter 6.60 in

Petaluma, it’s a bad idea. Maybe you board members should be impeached? Just wondering
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 11:07:35 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL
SYSTEM.---

Sent from my iPhone




